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BROADLAND CLUSTER  
Key Stage 1 Online Safety Event - Monday 3rd July 2017 

Rackheath Primary  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 3rd July all schools within our cluster are coming together to bring a shared and important 
message to our children. All children from year 1 to Year 4 will participate in an online safety workshop led by 
ESTE Trainers, rated by Ofsted as Outstanding.  
 
The children will have workshops in year groups or Key Stages and all sessions will be held at Rackheath 
Primary School to ensure as many pupils as possible can participate. We have organised transport to and from 
Rackheath Primary School for all our pupils. 
 
The workshops will encourage children to think about how they behave online and what apps they are using. 
It will highlight what is safe and what is not and how to improve their safety online. As a Cluster we feel this is 
a very prominent and urgent issue and that it is essential our young people are as equipped as possible to stay 
safe.  
 
If you would like to see the trainers in action please look at a clip on you tube via the following link. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eWA-lB1-1P0 
 
Thank you for your support in this essential area. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Cluster Headteachers 
 

Please note there will also be a session for parents at Rackheath Primary School on Monday 
3rd July at 6.30pm. The feedback we have received is; it is NOT to be missed! 

 
 
 

Key Stage 1 Online Safety Event  
I give my child permission for my child to attend Internet Safety Talk 

On Monday 3rd July 
 
 

 
Name ………………………..………………………….. Class…….……………………………….………………. Signed: ………………………………………… 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eWA-lB1-1P0

